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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
RE Spring 1 Extra-Curricular Clubs 
  
We always aim to provide a range of ‘extra-curricular’ (enrichment) activities throughout the 
year and feel proud of the range and variation we offer. 
  
Many of the clubs are provided by school staff, who offer the club outside of their working 
hours. 
We also invite external companies into the academy to provide clubs. 
  
The link below details the clubs we are providing in the Spring 1 term, details of how to book 
are contained in the link. 
 
Spring-1-2023-Enrichment-Clubs-and-Activities.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk)  
 
If you have any thoughts or suggestions related to clubs you would like us to provide, please 
don’t hesitate to email br-admin@vennacademy.org and we will enquire into availability. 
  
 
Kind regards 
  
Mrs S Hall 
Executive Headteacher 
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